Mitchell G. Dugas, MD
Acadiana Internal Medicine
457 Heymann Blvd
Lafayette, LA 70503
(337) 232-1010

March 16, 2006

Robin,

Here are a few more accounts for us. Dr. Dugas and I are very pleased with
you guys and the job you are doing. The amount of work that your company
saves us is amazing. Keep up the good work!

If you have any questions, just give us a call.

Thanks again,

L
Angie Romero



